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This season went well with lots of new volunteers becoming HCSPs which is great to see!  Wearing the vests seemed to go well again so they were visible if needed.  

It was great to be back playing games which did result in some injuries. Thank you to the HCSPs for filling out the injury reports so thoroughly and also ensuring there were return to play forms handed in. 

Arrangements for the end of season return of HCSP binders, vests and first aid kits will be posted on the website, Minor Hockey Facebook page and it’ll be sent to all Coordinators. Please remember there is confidential information in the HCSP binders, so we really need them to be handed back in.

I have a new idea for when they are all returned this year. I’ll have a table set up with paperwork to refill the binders and first aid supplies to re stock the first aid kits. Each HCSP can ensure their stuff is ready for next season.  I will then double check and have it all ready to go for the fall!  

Volunteers this season were awesome – a big Thank-You to all of you.  You are very appreciated !  

Ainslie Ford. 


